
Tickets selling at a moderate pace, so get yours soon!! 
Available at the Church office.  

 
Worship Service Today 

8:30 & 10:30 
 

Today: 
 

Next Sunday:   

ON DUTY September 17, 2017 September 24, 2017 

 8:30 AM 10:30 AM 8:30 AM 10:30 AM 

Sides- R. Morgan, 
H. Dawe, 

 

B. Lee,  
O. Taylor,  B. Lee, 

Persons: J. Morgan G. Morgan, G. Bonnell, E O’Reilly, 
 

M. Bonnell   J. Warford, R. Gregory, 
   

  W. Miller  S. Bishop 
     

Eucharist Annette Stone KELLY SCOTT 
Amy Anthony 

DENNIS MORGAN 

Assistant 
   

    

Servers’ 
   

Darcy Scott    

Guild:     

Altar Guild Cynthia D, Carol K, Betty H, Pat Barbara E, Carmel H, Karen W, 

 P, Mary A.  Betty M, Elaine M. 
     

 
Spousal Grief and Bereavement Support Group  

Are you experiencing grief due `to the death of your spouse? Please join us on 
Tuesday nights, 7:00-8:30 pm at St. Peter’s Parish Hall. This support group provides 
an opportunity for individuals to meet and discuss the loss of your spouse; provide 
support to each other; and share information that may help during the grieving 
process. This support group is ‘drop in’ and supported by Grief and Bereavement 
Services, Eastern Health. For more information, please call 631-9539 or 777-8972  
.  

Altar Guild Seeking New Members  
St. Peter’s Altar Guild is seeking New members to help with the duties of preparing 
the Church for its services. Please consider this opportunity to serve your Church.  
 

Our Annual General Meeting will be held 
next Sunday, September 24 at 3:00 PM. 
All parishioners are encouraged to attend. 
The financial reports of the past year have to 
be presented, some important decisions 
made, and new officers approved for this 
year. Please make a special effort to attend 
and let others know about this important 
meeting.  



Food Bank Needs Our Help  
It’s that time of year again, and the local food bank 

is gearing up for ‘back to school’ and Christmas. 
Here are some items that are currently in short  
supply: sugar, rice, teabags, sidekicks 
(rice/noodles), cereal, tin soups, jello, chef Boyardee 
pasta, 3 pack drink crystals, cake mixes, tin fruit and 
tin tomatoes. Cash donations also welcome. You 
can drop off your items in the container provided at 
the back of the Church or at the Church office during 
regular business hours. Food bank reps, Jim and 
Betty Howell thank you for your continued help.  

 

YOGA IS BACK AT ST. PETER’S  
Yoga is returning to St. Peter’s on Sept. 26th at 7:30 pm. 5 sessions at a cost of 
$40.00 (payable at Church office or on first night of Yoga class) or drop in fee of 
$10.00 per session. By pre-registering you also get the opportunity to bring a friend 
for free to one session. Please bring along a mat, water bottle, towel or light blanket 
and dress in layers. Yoga sessions appropriate for men and women of all levels. 
 

The CBS Harp Circle and All Saints Parish presents a concert featuring nationally 
acclaimed Celtic harpist Alison Vardy. All Saints Choir, the CBS Harp Circle and the 
International Gospel Choir will also perform. September 17th at 7:00 pm (THIS 
EVENING) at All Saints Church, Foxtrap. Cost $20.00. Please call 834-4501. 
 

 

Choir Notes  
 

Senior Choir practice will resume on Thursday, September 21 @ 
7:15pm. New members are welcome and existing members are invited to 
bring a friend! 
 

Youth Choir practice will resume on Thursday, September 21 from 6-
7pm. This program is for school aged children and new members are 
always welcome!  
 

MSC Meeting September 18, 2017  
The first meeting of the new season for St. Peter’s Men’s Service Club will take 
place on Monday, September 18th (Tomorrow night) in the Parish Hall. All 
members are encouraged to attend. New members always welcome.  
 
 

 

CLB 125th Anniversary Celebrations – 1892-2017  
 

 

Here is a schedule of events celebrating the 125th anniversary of the CLB 
in Newfoundland and Labrador.  

 Where Once They Stood –-- September 21 and 22--Dinner and Show in 
celebration of our 125th Anniversary. We must not forget the roll our CLB 
members played with regards to training troops for the First World War. We 
present ‘Where Once They Stood,” produced by Spirit of Newfoundland. 
Book your tickets now by calling 722-1737, option ‘0’.   

 CLB Regimental Band in Concert –-October 1--at the CLB Armoury on 
Harvey Road, starting at 7:00 pm, for more information call 722-1737, ext. 
208.  

 CLB Reunion & Reception (19+ Event)—October 13--At the CLB Armoury 
on Harvey, 

Road, starting at 6:00 pm. Open to all CLB member’s past and present. 
Please register at www.theclb.ca or call 722-1737, option “0” to RSVP. 

 CLB 125th Anniversary Parade – October 15--Anglican Cathedral at 
3:00 pm. All past and present CLB members are invited to march with us 
from the CLB Armoury (arrive by 2:00 pm). 722-1737, option “0” for more 
information. 

 CLB Anniversary Gala –November 16-- Live Auction, silent auction, 
dessert auction, and more! Cocktails at 6:00 PM, DINNER SERVED AT 
7:00 PM. For more information or to purchase tickets call 722-1737, option 
“0”.  

 
 
 

Note: The hymn “Only a Shadow” printed in the bulletin today is by Carey Landry 
and used with permission of the Annual One License # A-727713. 

Symposium on Mental Wellbeing 
With the support of Denominational Leaders, the St. John’s and Area Council of 
Churches is hosting a Symposium on Mental Wellbeing at the Salvation Army 
Citadel, 25 Adams Avenue. The focus is Mental Health Care from a Faith Based 
perspective. There is no charge, and the Symposium is open to everyone who is 
interested. Lunch and refreshments are provided. Friday, October 27, 7:00 – 8:00 
pm; and Saturday, October 28, 9:00 am to 3:30 pm. Details of speakers forthcoming.  
 

 

http://www.theclb.ca/

